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Visit our website at 

www.enzianskiclub.com 

Missed a meeting? 
Read the meeting minutes on 

our website. 
Want to know more about 
club outings, ski trips and 

membership?  
Find it all on our website! 

      

                 Enzian Ski Club 
          NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2024 

             

        

 
 

     

Club Meetings at 
Deutscher Club 

787 Featherbed Lane 
Clark, NJ 07066 
732-574-8600 

 
 
   

  

President 

Siegfried Brunnacker 
 

Vice President 

Klaus Reh 
 

Recording Secretary 

OPEN 
 

Corresponding 

Secretary 

      Susan Stonitsch  
 

Treasurer 

Inge Volk-Biehl 
 

Financial Secretary 

Susi Beckmann 
 

Webmaster 

Susan Stonitsch 

Next Meeting  

Thursday, September 12, 2024: noon – 4:00PM 
Deutscher Club Clark 

We hope to see you there! 
 
 

     PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES!!! 
$30.00 single, $35.00 family 

Make check out to Enzian Ski Club. Pay at the meeting or mail your dues to 
Susi Beckmann  
21 Marnel Road 
Phillipsburg, NJ 08865. 

     

Since not enough people signed up, the club was not able to book a ski 

trip. A few members will be joining the Boston Ski Club on their trip to 

Grindelwald, Switzerland in 2025. 

September 22: first day of autumn 
New month, new chapter, 
New page and new wishes. 
May the month give you courage, 
strength, confidence, patience, 
self-love and inner peace.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

During the three-day Labor Day weekend, many Americans will travel, shop for deals 
online and in-store and maybe sneak in one final visit to the beach or neighborhood 
pool. However, the federal holiday is much more than just the summer's last hurrah. 
Observed each year on the first Monday of September, Labor Day is at heart a 
celebration of the hard-won achievements of America's labor movement and a 

recognition of what workers have contributed to the nation's prosperity. Rooted in the 
labor movement of the 19th century, the holiday originated during a dismal time for 
America's workers, who faced long hours, low wages and unsafe conditions. As labor 
unions and activists advocated and fought for better treatment for workers at the height 
of the Industrial Revolution, the idea arose to establish a day dedicated to celebrating 
the members of trade and labor unions, according to History.com. Even today, many 
Americans continue to celebrate Labor Day with parades and parties − festivities 
outlined in the first proposal for a holiday, according to the U.S. Department of Labor. 
Since those early celebrations, Labor Day is now also marked with speeches by elected 
officials and community leaders who emphasize the economic and civic significance of 
the holiday. 

Source: USA Today 
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Sending SEPTEMBER birthday wishes 

to Inge Biehl and Lisa Ilaria 

 

 

 

 

Sending MARCH birthday wishes to  

Susi Beckmann and Margie Kraft. 

 

 

To all those with broken bones and 

injuries, and those with wheezes and 

sneezes…. 

Feel Better Soon! 
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